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20th October 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

MULTI CULTURAL WEEK- SPECIAL SCHOOL LUNCH MENU    6TH -10TH NOVEMBER 2023 

 
 
When we return to school on Monday 6th November after the October half term break, all students across our two 
schools will be celebrating Multi Cultural Week. 
 
Students will  develop their awareness of their own and other's beliefs and community and learn how to be more 
aware of the world around them.   

With this in mind, our catering team will be serving “Food from around the World” for school lunches during this 
special week which will replace our normal school menu. 
 
Please make a note of the following menu for week commencing Monday 6th November ONLY. 
 

• Monday 6th - America- Burger & Fries ( Quorn burger for V) followed by Waffles 
• Tuesday 7th - India- Mild Chicken Curry and Rice followed by a Mango Ice Smoothie 
• Wednesday 8th - China- Five Spice Roast Chicken and Potatoes followed by a Fortune Cookie 
• Thursday 9th - Caribbean- Jerk Chicken, Rice and Peas followed by Biscuit Fudge 
• Friday 10th - Great Britain- Fish ( or fish fingers) and Chips followed by Classic Victoria Sponge  

 
Jacket Potatoes with a choice of fillings will also be available. All meals containing meat are halal and there will be a 
vegetarian alternative available on each day. Students can continue to bring in a packed lunch if preferred. 
 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
TLC 
 


